PRESS RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

 

Date: 1/16/2011

Contact: Sherlene Stevens

Phone: (302) 656-2690

 

: ECO-FRIENDLY SUNDAYS:

Loyal Audience it has been brought to my attention that I have not expressed my concerns about helping to save our earth. Announcing Eco-Friendly SUNDAYS:

· Participants asked to car pool,

· Prepare a meal and gather w. family, 

· Have family management chat, 

· Decrease afternoon church programs or involve activities as indicated, and

· Decrease unnecessary outings so that the earth may rest and employees have time    with their own families.

Thank you for your participation in this hosted event, Eco-Friendly SUNDAYS.

